GLEN DALE CITY COUNCIL MINUTES
July 8, 2019

Glen Dale City Council met in regular session on Monday, July 8, 2019 at 7:30 pm in Council Chambers of
the Glen Dale City Building. Those in attendance were Recorder Trembush, Council Members: Anderson,
Cunningham, English, Richmond, Zinn. Also present was City Clerk Rickman. Police Chief Vogler, Attorney
Barney, Water Superintendent Orlofske, Street Commissioner Byers and Mayor Blazer were absent.

Councilman Zinn made a motion to approve the minutes of the previous meeting; English seconded.
Motion carried.

Councilman Cunningham made a motion to pay the bills in the amount of $8,760.02 noting that the Glen
Dale Water bill would have to be adjusted to remove the Sewage charge for the swimming pool; English seconded.
Motion carried.

Discussion was held on deplorable properties including 620 Glen Haven and 28 Wheeling Avenue.
Councilman Richmond suggested that Attorney Barney proceed with condemnation.

Councilman Richmond made a motion to accept the committee reports as presented;
Zinn seconded. Motion carried.

Discussion was held on the construction signs that have been left throughout town. They are to be removed
as soon as the project is complete. Also, a meeting will be requested with WV DOH in regard to the curbs and
drainage.

Councilman Cunningham reported that the Baseball/Softball Association has received permission from St.
Jude to install water lines at the Associations expense.

Larry English made a motion to go into Executive Session for personnel; Anderderson seconded. Motion
carried.

John Zinn made a motion to return to regular session; English seconded. Motion carried.

Councilman Anderson made a motion to adjourn; Cunningham seconded. Motion carried.
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